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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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Horizon Software International, LL.C
2915 Premiere Parkway, Suite 300
Duluth, GA 30097

Phone: 770-554-8353
Fax: 770-554-6331
Contact: Michael Williamson ) P{ ’“\l ' D
Email: mwilliamson@horizonsoftware.com I

Authorized Signature:‘%ﬁ,{/z\,éz;____‘“_ Date: June 26, 2009
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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT

TO: State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division
Building 15
2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25305-0130

On behalf of Horizon Software International, LLC, | am submitting this re-
sponse to your RFP for a National School Lunch Program Point of Service
Software Program. The Horizon team is excited about the opportunity to
work with your progressive state.

Horizon is uniquely qualified to provide the State of West Virginia with a
state-of-the-art food service management system. Likewise the Horizon
team has the resources to efficiently and professionally implement the
system according to the state’s needs and time lines.

We have assessed the state’s needs and this proposal reflects the technology
and options Horizon feels will best serve to provide the accountability, financial reporting and
operational efficiency to effectively manage the state’s food service operation. We appreciate the
invitation fo participate in this process. If Horizon is selected as the vendor of choice, be assured
that we will provide only the highest standard of quality products and services offered anywhere,
at fair and reasonable prices.

If questions arise, we will be glad to answer them and provide an on-site demonstration at your
earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
Michael Williamson
President
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